
			

STOREHOUSE FOODBANK 

Needs Help…… 
WITH THANKSGIVING HAMPERS 

 

The Foodbank needs your help in purchasing potatoes, carrots, 
apples, dairy products, soup, bread, juice and other supplies for 
the Thanksgiving Hampers. If you are interested in helping with 
any of these items you can bring them to the Foodbank on 
Wednesdays between 11-3 p.m. at 305 Niles Street or put your 
item in one of our bins at Piersons Foodland, St. Andrew’s 
Church or the Wellington United Church. 
  

If you prefer to give a monetary donation you can purchase a 
voucher at Piersons Foodland, mail a cheque to The Storehouse 

Foodbank, P.O. Box 441, Wellington, ON, K0K 3L0 or call 
Linda for more information 613-399-1450. 

Income tax receipts will be given.  Reg. #803988419 RT0001 

 

Thank you for helping us, help others 
 

Thanksgiving Hampers are schedule to be picked up and 
delivered on October 3, 2018 


